

Coláiste Bríde

Templeshannon, Enniscorthy, Co. Wexford.

20th November 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As you know due to Covid-19 restrictions we are unable to have parent teacher meetings as we usually do. Instead of parent teacher meetings our end of term report will this year provide you with more detailed information on your daughter's/ward's progress.

The Term 1 Report will be available for you to access from 4pm on Tuesday 22nd December on our VSware app. If you require further information on your daughter's progress you should contact the school to make an appointment to speak over the phone with her subject teacher. Should you have any general questions about your daughter's progress you should contact her Year Head.

From this Monday, November 23rd, until Thursday December 3rd our Term 1 House Exams will take place in class. We would ask you to support your daughter at this time by encouraging her to create and follow a study timetable, to eat properly, and to get enough sleep and exercise over the two-week period.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents that as we can no longer handle students' journals that classroom behaviour issues are input by teachers on VSware. Parents should regularly check the behaviour tab on the VSware App for comments from their daughter's teacher.

Finally, we once again ask for your support in encouraging your daughter to abide by public health advice not just only in school but when travelling to and from school. Please remind your daughter of the importance of good hand hygiene, respiratory etiquette and the need to wear face covering where 2m social distancing cannot be maintained.

Take care and if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Kiera O'Sullivan

Web: www.colaistebride.ie

Principal

Principal: Ms. K. O'Sullivan Deputy Principal: Ms. R. McConville Deputy Principal: Mr. N. Moynihan

Telephone: (053) 9234245

Email: office@colaistebride.ie